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Senior Staff Housing Committee: Placement of Water Tanks on top of the 

Decking of Kitchens 

Following the report of the Technical Sub-Committee on the damage caused by 

water tanks placed on top of the decking of kitchens in blocks of flats, the 

Committee has decided as follows: 

(i) occupants of Block 3, Amina Way, should immediately remove their 

water tanks from the decking of their kitchens; and 

 

(ii) all occupants of blocks of Flats should remove their water tanks from 

the top of their kitchens within Six weeks from the date of this 

publication. 

To ensure compliance with the safety regulations on placement of water tanks, 

the Technical Sub-Committee of the Senior Staff Housing Committee would 

soon embark on an inspection of all bungalows on campus.  

Thank you. 
 
 
 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 

 


